
Quarterly Fuel Price Adjustment 
Effective November 5, 2021 

 
 

November 4, 2021 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Re:  Fuel Price Adjustment (FPA) Quarterly Adjustment Effective Friday, November 5, 2021 
 
Effective Friday, November 5, 2021, Young Brothers’ current Fuel Price Adjustment (FPA) will 
increase from 2.41 percent to 3.05 percent.  This FPA percentage is based upon costs and 
revenues for the three-month period that ended on October 31, 2021.   
 
As provided in Rule No. 205 of Local Freight Tariff No. 5-A, the FPA percentage may be reviewed 
and adjusted by Young Brothers every three months.  The next quarterly review of the FPA 
percentage will be in February 2022. 
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
 

 


